
From: John Lindgren
To: Kelly Churney; Wayne Bergman; Paul Castro
Subject: FW: Zoning case number Z-19-00203 - 2283 Ibis Isle Road
Date: Friday, May 24, 2019 9:06:43 AM

FYI
 
John Lindgren, AICP
Planning Manager

Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building Department
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
Phone: 561-227-6414
www.townofpalmbeach.com
 
From: Tamara Watkins <tami1111@icloud.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 4:56 PM
To: John Lindgren <JLindgren@TownofPalmBeach.com>; keith@nieverawillams.com
Subject: Zoning case number Z-19-00203
 
Dear John and Keith,
Yesterday I received a notice that our neighbors Jeff and Lee Alderton are planning on adding
a driveway gate to their property. I realize that they are asking for a variance. The rendering
depicts a very elegant gate and I hope that it gets approved. Everything they have done to
renovate and landscape their home has contributed to upgrading Ibis Isle.
 
Sincerely, 

Tami Peress Watkins, Arch '78
President Emeritus
UVa Club of the Palm Beaches
2266 Ibis Isle Road West
Palm Beach, FL 33480
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